



OFFICIAL MINUTE OF MEETING

Subject: Youth Councillor Meeting
Date: Thursday 7th September 2017
Venue: Committee Room 1, City Chambers

Present: James Thomson Chair Daniel Barile
Jack Brady MSYP Vice-Chair Kirrin Gellatly
Robyn Todd

Support: Morag Cumming CLD Worker (Youth Work)
Anne Taylor Youth Worker

Apologies: Evie Strange MSYP
Ross Hutton MSYP

	Item	Action
1	Welcome and Introductions James welcomed everyone to the meeting.	
2	Minute of Previous Meeting Jack proposed, Robyn seconded. Approved.	
3	Matter Arising from Previous Minutes Letter of support – still to be circulated for info Room Bookings – have been updated to Wednesday's Project idea moved to 1 st Nov for discussion Mental Health Training – not found yet	Morag
4	Organisational update James reflected on the achievements of the past year in his last agenda item as chair.	
5.	Handover of Office The role of Chair was handed over to Jack to continue for the rest of the meeting with James taking the Vice Chair role. Jack thanked James on behalf of DYC for all his hard work. Committee member packs were handed out which also contained new DYC ID badges.	

6.	<p>Communication Issues This agenda item was postponed to a future meeting.</p>	
7	<p>Recruitment Planning Opportunities for outreach and promoting DYC to encourage new members were discussed. Outreach to youth groups in October includes: Hilltown on 11th Oct. Strathmartine on 18th Oct. St Johns at lunchtime on 23rd October (Jack & Morag). Mock the Month on 25th Oct. There are some initial dates In November - The possibility of St Paul's pupil council on 9th Nov was discussed. Jack to confirm. Also Harris at lunchtime on 22nd Nov (James & Morag). Mock the Month 29th November.</p>	<p>All Jack</p>
8	<p>SYP Resignation - It was noted that Evie has now formally resigned from her MSYP role and is now back in Ullapool. It was agreed that James will attend as a guest to this month's sitting and a decision about filling the post permanently made after that. Motions - The motions for the sitting are now out for consultation. There are outreach opportunities in October for MSYPs to do these. Sitting - The sitting is in Edinburgh on Friday 27th and Saturday 28th October in Edinburgh at the Parliament. For registration purposes It was confirmed that Sharroz, Ross and James will attend with Anne on 27th and Jack, Sharroz, Ross and James will attend with Morag on 28th. There will be no attendance at the evening event this time. Consents were distributed with a return date of 11th October. Funding Application - Ross has applied to Youth Fund on behalf of the MSYPs and they have been invited to do a presentation to the panel on Monday 9th. They have agreed to meet in advance over the weekend to work on this.</p>	<p>MSYPs MSYPs Ross, Jack & Sharroz</p>
9	<p>AOCB Updates James updated – met with Craigie High's Character Building Group; has met with Researcher from Newcastle Uni doing research about Dundee young people: Youth Fund has had three applications so far. James to email Jack with contact details about Remembrance Day Service and DYC presence this year. Robyn updated – Attendance at Young Scot Cyber Resilience project called DigiAye. There were 7 people from across Scotland attending. This involvement should get lots of ideas for vlogging and outreach. Jack updated – was also at DigiAye with Robyn; Attended workshop in Dunfermline with Ross run by SCYP Commissioners team to feed into their plans; found out about Show Racism Red Card new campaign. DYC agreed to promote this on social media. Online It was agreed that once a week was fine for the website, with social media being daily. James to add Jack as administrator for websites etc Training if needed on feeling confident about when/what to tweet etc may be available from DCC.</p>	

	Morag can send list if training needed. Digital MA's may also be available for filming for vlogging allowing DYC folk to be in front of camera.	
	<p>AOCB cont...</p> <p>PAMIS - Ross sent information on to James about PAMIS fundraising initiative. It was agreed that DYC reps could meet with PAMIS on 9th Nov. James to contact.</p> <p>Amplify Our Democracy Event 21st Oct – this info has been circulated.</p> <p>#Scotwords – It was agreed James could do a workshop on this with DYC on 22nd Nov</p>	
10.	<p>DONM</p> <p>6pm on Wednesday 1st November 2017. Committee Room 1, City Chambers</p>	